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October 31, 1973

Kelly Andrews
7016 Montauk Drive
Richmond, VA 23225

Dear Kelly:

This letter is to verify your reception of WORI(AM) on
Oetober 12, 1978:

You might be interested to know that yours is the first
out of state reception report we have received since changing
our call letters (from WOKI-AM) this past Spring.

We wish you continued success in your hobby of "DXing'.

/Sincertly,
(; e /4
A M .

John/W. Pirkle
resident and General Manager
(WORTI (A1) / WOKI (F1D)
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